
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 9-12-2011 
 
Enrollment: Brackett High School 
9th  Grade 47     -4 
10th Grade 49     +3 
11th Grade 41     +10 
12th Grade 32     -22 
Total HS 170    -13 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0     same 
8th  Grade 0     -3       
9th  Grade 6     +4      
10th Grade 0     -1      
11th Grade 1     -2   
12th Grade 3     +3 
Total BEA 10    +1       

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
9th  Grade 3 
10th Grade  
11th Grade  
12th Grade 1      same 
Total BEA 4       
 
Total HS & BEA Enrollment- 192      same 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 8-1-2011 To 8-31-2011 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

2 

Skipping  
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco 1 
Directing Profanity at school 
employee 

1 

Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs 
(consumption) 

1 

Bullying  
 
 
 
 



 
 
Staff Development (August 1, 2011 to August 31, 2011) 
 

Frank Taylor August 11,2011 Instructional 
Materials Allotment Training 

All Faculty August 15, 2011 Scwartz & 
Eichelbaum: Legal & 
Legislative Updates 

All Faculty August 16, 2011 Standard 
Based IEP Training, Online 
Training through Region 20 

All Faculty  August 16, 2011 STAAR 
Special Ed./ ESHARS Training, 
On Campus 

All English Language Arts/Reading 
Teachers and Principals 

AR Enterprise- All 7-12 
ELA/Reading teachers. 

All Secondary Teachers Eduphoria Training, on 
campus Region 20 

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
We have had a very good start to the new school year. Football, Cross Country, 
Volleyball, Band, and Cheerleader activities are underway. Students, coaches, and 
Directors are working hard to represent the school at a high level in all of these 
endeavors. We have a small number of students who have been discipline issues early on 
and they are being dealt with according to the Code of Conduct and the guidelines in 
place. Hopefully these students will learn from the consequences they have faced. 
 
I believe we are on track to have a very successful year. The high school faculty, as 
always, would like to express our appreciation for the support and leadership from the 
school board, superintendent, and everyone in the central office. Thanks. 


